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Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Purchasing and Contracting Department 

MEMORANDUM 
TO: Charlie Pierce, Mayor 

THRU: John Hedges, Purchasing & Contracting Director Jft 

FROM: 

DATE: 

RE: 

Lee Frey, Project Manager LF 

September 28, 2020 

O2Prime Ionization Project, Through the Siemens GSA Contract - North Peninsula 
Recreation and Nikiski Fire Station #2 

The O2Prime Ionization project aims to provide cleaner indoor air throughout KPB and KPBSD 
facilities. This ozone-free, needlepoint ionization introduces positive and negative ions to the 
incoming air. These ions react with various bacteria, pathogens, airborne particles and VOCs in 
the air to create cleaner air and help reduce odors. Siemens has developed a plan with the 
assistance of various contractors around the peninsula to rapid ly install these systems in air supply 
equipment in KPB facilities. 

Siemens is able to manage the installation of these systems through their partnership through 
O2Prime. Once installed, they will be connected to existing Siemens controls in the buildings. 
They have provided a quotation for $107,697.35 based on established pricing under the GSA 
purchasing contract. 

Your approval to enter into this purchase agreement is hereby requested. Funding for this project 
is in account number 271.95123.CARB.48311. 

Charlie Pierce, Mayor Date 

9/28/ 2020 

FINANCE DEPARTMENT 
FUNDS VERIFIED 

Acct: 271 .95123.CAR13.48311 

Amount: $107 697.35 

By: _PP __ f;_ft_ 
NOTES: n / a 

9/28/2020 
Date: ___ _ 




